



November 3, 1993

BILL NITTLER Box 824 MANCOS, CO 87328

RE: ENCLOSED RECEPTION CARD

Dear Bill:

In response to your letter, post-marked September 30, 1993, please find your "Reception Card," enclosed.

Yes, you did in fact hear 1570 CFEZ (EASY) back in March, 1992, but how times change. As of August 30, 1993, we are now a contemporary country format, called **1570 CKTA**.

Just thought I'd let you know, in case you picked us up again on 1570 and heard country rather than easy listening.

Thanks again for your letter,

CLIFE TOAKLEY
PROMOTIONS DIRECTOR
CKRX 1090 ROCKS

1570 CKTA COUNTRY